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Item:
Recognition - Bull City United Week of Peace (10min)

Date of BOCC Meeting: March 8, 2021

Request for Board Action:
The Board is requested to receive information from Bull City United - which is typically shared the first week
in January on the citywide week-long event recognized as the Week of Peace.

The Week of Peace which is also known to bring community residents together and raise awareness about
community safety and shootings. The event is also a time of reflection and remembrance of lives lost in
Durham County due to gun violence. As a result of special considerations and planning related to COVID, the
event was held this year February 1-7, 2021, in accordance with CDC and local public health guidelines.

The event is scheduled next year for January 1-7, 2022.

Alignment with Strategic Plan: This item aligns with Goal 2: Community Health and Well-being.

Resource Persons: David Johnson, Bull City United Outreach Supervisor; Keshia Gray, Bull City United
Outreach Worker

County Manager’s Recommendation: The County Manager recommends that the Board receives the
recognition on the Week of Peace.

County Manager:
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